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 Las Positas Student Government held two events in the past month. We held Back to 

 School Week where we tabled in front of the school to advertise different resources around 

 campus and to introduce students to student government at Las Positas College. We also held our 

 Welcome Back Week on August 30th and 31st. Student Government coordinated and planned 

 this event where there were 30+ tables with different campus clubs, departments, and programs, 

 and over 550 students attended each day. On August 23rd, Student Government held a Senate 

 meeting where we approved 5 new clubs and 3 new senators for the academic year. Additionally, 

 we plan to officially appoint each of our Student Government Officers to a college/district wide 

 committee to act as a student representative at our next meeting on September 20th. 


